
Starting this summer, Chelan PUD will upgrade the 
transmission line that runs from Union Valley to 
Chelan Falls from wood to steel poles. The Chelan 
Transmission Fire Hardening Project is aimed at 
reducing the severity and duration of power outages 
during wildfires on the high-voltage transmission 
system serving the Lake Chelan Valley.

WHAT TO EXPECT:
•	 Work will begin in late June 2021 and continue into 

January 2022.

•	 Working hours are generally Monday – Friday, 7 a.m. 
to 4:30 p.m.

•	 Crews will replace wood poles with steel poles 
between Union Valley and Chelan Falls.

•	 Poles will remain in the same general alignment as 
they are currently.

•	 To ensure clearances are compliant with regulatory 
requirements, some poles may be taller than 
existing structures, and some may be shorter.

•	 Crews may need to access poles on private property 
to complete this work.

CONSTRUCTION 
STARTS THIS SUMMER!

PROJECT BACKGROUND
Learn more about the project here: 
www.chelanpud.org/chelantransmission 

QUESTIONS?
Contact Jenna Rahm, jenna.rahm@chelanpud.org 
or (509) 661-4630 (please leave a voicemail).
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